NEW MILFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Office of the Superintendent
50 East Street
New Milford, Connecticut 06776
(860) 355-8406 FAX (860) 210-4132

Ms. Alisha DiCorpo
Superintendent of Schools

March 21, 2022
Dear NMPS Families and Staff:

As you are aware, we continue to work with All-Star Transportation to develop solutions to our
families' transportation needs. As a continued outcome of the collaboration, All-Star has worked
on consolidating additional bus routes to help cut down on the number of buses that have not
been able to run from day to day. As such, bus 38 has been eliminated and bus 3’s Sarah Noble
Intermediate School route has been consolidated.

The following changes will go into effect on Wednesday, March 23, 2022, and will not change
student bus stops, but may change student pick up or drop off times:

e If your child currently rides bus 38 and attends Schaghticoke Middle School, the
possibilities are buses 33, 34, 37, or 41.

e If your child currently rides bus 3 and attends Sarah Noble Intermediate School, the
possibilities are buses 2 or 4.

e Update: Effective Wednesday, March 23, 2022, bus #31 at Schaghticoke Middle
School will be bus #38, and bus #31 at Hill and Plain Elementary School will be
bus #3.

We will be communicating these changes to each affected school directly and will be updating
the bus routes in our database. As Wednesday, March 23, 2022, will be the first day of
implementing these changes, we ask for your patience and understanding as runs may be
slightly delayed.

Additionally, we were just notified of the following:

e Bus 16 will return to running on time tomorrow, Tuesday, March 22, 2022.

e Bus #45 will run on time every morning beginning Tuesday, March 22, 2022, but
the afternoon as of now is running late and will continue to run late for the
remainder of this week. All-Star is looking at ways this may be addressed in the
future.



Updated bus routes that reflect these changes can also be found on our website here by 5:00
pm on Tuesday, March 22, 2022,: https://www.newmilfordps.org/transportation

Sincerely,
Alisha DiCorpo
Superintendent
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